
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City Council of the City of Berkeley, Missouri has ordered a Public Hearing to be held 
on Monday, January 09, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of Berkeley City Hall 
at 8425 Airport Road, for the purpose of considering the following propositions: 

 
Demolition of the following City owned structures using CDBG and City 
funds: 5935 Hancock, 5939 Hancock, 5943 Hancock, 6141 Garfield, 6312 
Jackson, 6316 Jackson, 6845 Berkridge Ct, 6620 Graybirch, 8447 
Midwood, 6218 Garfield, 8411 Chalons, and 8119 Rector. 
 

All interested parties will be heard at this time. 
 
IF YOU ARE A PERSON WITH A DISABILITY AND HAVE SPECIAL NEEDS, PLEASE 
CALL 524-3313, OR CHECK WITH THE CITY CLERKS’S OFFICE NO LATER THAN 
48 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING.  THE CITY WILL MAKE REASONABLE 
ACCOMMODATIONS UPON YOUR ARRIVAL AT THE MEETING.    
 
REPRESENTATIVES OF THE NEWS MEDIA MAY OBTAIN COPIES OF THIS 
NOTICE BY CONTACTING THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK. 
 
Deanna Jones, City Clerk 
City of Berkeley 
8425 Airport Road  
Berkeley, MO 63134 
(314) 524-3313 x 3756 
 
Posted this 28th day of December, 2022 at 12:00 P.M. 
 

 
______________________________ 
Nathan Mai-Lombardo, City Manager 


